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                 15th June 2022                                                                              
        

Dear West Park Families 
 
I hope that you are enjoying the short burst of Summer that we are currently experiencing.  Three 
days is better than nothing and hopefully this provides a trigger for better weather later in the 
month. 
 
With temperatures likely to break 30 degrees on Friday, we have decided to allow pupils to wear 
their PE Kit including trainers to school on the day.  Please note that only West Park PE Kit will be 
allowed or the normal West Park uniform.  I hope that this decision helps pupils to remain cool 
during these unusual conditions. 
 
Enjoy the sun and get ready to hide your barbecue away when the torrential rain ensues at the 
weekend! 
 
Kind Regards 
 

 
Scott McGregor 
Head 

 


